
 
 

 

 

Announcement 
on publication of non-audited, separate half yearly financial statements 

 

 

MFB Hungarian Development Bank Private Limited Company is pleased to inform its 

investors that the bank's non-audited, separate financial statements in accordance with 

International Financial Reporting Standards as adopted by the European Union for the 

financial half year ended 30 June 2020 have been prepared and are being published hereby.  

 

The originals of the documents are available for inspection and for copy at the headquarters of 

MFB Zrt. (H-1051 Budapest, Nádor u. 31., Hungary).  

 

Budapest, 6 August 2020 

 

MFB Hungarian Development Bank Private Limited Company 


